
Sent: September 2, 2020 2:50 PM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: cannabis plant 

 

Good afternoon. 

I just wanted to add my opposition to this facility on the record. 

No public consultation on matters like this is not acceptable. 

I live on Piccadilly and I remember when the house directly behind me was being constructed a 

letter was sent to all neighbors in the area if we had any objections to them building an oversize 

garage on their property. Why was this procedure not followed regarding the building of this 

facility?  

Deals made in secret or behind closed doors are never going to be acceptable to most people. 

Transparency is always the best policy. 

 

Thank you 

 

John & Mara Conrad 
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